

LOWER TAXES.
BETTER SERVICES.

With LIBERAL.

Mr Peter Tait Secretary Canberra Alliance for Participatory Democracy

Email: secretary@canberra-alliance.org.au

Dear Mr Tait

Thank you for your correspondence on behalf of the Canberra Alliance for Participatory Democracy. I am responding on behalf of all endorsed Liberal candidates for the 2020 election.

The Canberra Liberals are committed to making Canberra the best place to live, work and raise a family. We are committed to addressing the cost of living and delivering lower taxes and better services.

Our candidates do not sign individual pledges, furthermore the requested Statement of Democratic Commitment relates to matters that are outside of their purview. As the registered officer of the party, I am responsible for accepting donations and reporting gifts to the ACT Electoral Commission, not the candidate or member. The pledge also requests publication of these details in a different timeframe than specified under the *Electoral Act 1992* (ACT).

The Canberra Liberals have and will continue to act in accordance with the relevant electoral legislation. Our returns are published on the ACT Electoral Commission's website for public viewing.

Where candidates or members do not act in accordance with the expectations of the party or community, we take prompt and decisive action.

If your users would like to know more about Canberra Liberals candidates in their electorate, information is available on our website: woteliberal.org.au/team

Thank you for taking the time to seek our views.

Yours sincerely

osh Manuatu

Campaign Director

September 2020

🙆 chq@canberraliberals.org.au

f CanberraLiberals